

Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

3/3: One Day Pouring Permit Application

1 message

Katie Stinchon <mbg.executivedirector@gmail.com> Reply-To: katie@massbrewersguild.org To: selectmen@natickma.org Mon, Jan 22, 2018 at 1:34 PM

Dear Board of Selectman,

I am reaching out to you on behalf of the Massachusetts Brewers Guild, the nonprofit organization that exists to protect and promote the interests of craft brewers across the Commonwealth.

We would like to apply for a one-day pouring permit to host a fundraising event at Belkin Lookout Farm in Natick. As to not compete with their existing liquor license, we plan to host the tasting event in a barn on property and not near/in their taproom.

We would like to host this event on Saturday, March 3 from noon to 3 p.m.

The roundtable style tasting event will feature nine brewers from across the state who will pour 3 ounce samples of their beer, and talk about their business and the brewing process to an enthusiastic group of craft beer lovers. The goal is to educate attendees about the brewing industry.

This limited ticket event expects to draw 70 attendees. Tickets are \$40 and all proceeds will benefit the Mass Brewers Guild.

All brewers/servers will be TIPS certified. Complimentary food and water will be provided.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns about this event and if there is a formal application that needs to be completed to begin this process. Thank you for your consideration.

Cheers,

--

Katie Stinchon
Executive Director
(508)405-9115 office
(617)640-6990 cell
Katie@Massbrewersguild.org
WWW.MASSBREWERSGUILD.ORG